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Important Notice for New Patients 

Thank you for your interest in joining our practice. Please note that our office will not be 

scheduling new patient appointments during the months of November and December 2025. 

If you are submitting this packet during that time or close to those months, please be aware 

that scheduling may be delayed.  

We appreciate your understanding and look forward to serving you soon. 

— Hampstead Primary Care 

 


